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Preview of the September 2017 SAME Presentation.  This presentation will be given by Ms. Cindy 

Miller of CH2M. 

Learn how to successfully recover from a direct hit of an E-3 tornado and 

live to tell the story! 
 

Come to the SAME Robins Post meeting on Wednesday, 20 Sept 2017, and 

learn about how a military installation can successfully recover from a nat-

ural disaster and how the community can play a vital role in the process.  

Cindy Miller from CH2M will use her experience as project manager on 

the Global Contingency Contract to 

demonstrate recovery efforts from the E-3 tornado that hit Marine 

Corps Logistics Base Albany, Georgia, in January 2017.  Mrs. Miller 

will explain the 3-step disaster recovery process, how base personnel 

and civilian contractors can assist in the recovery from inside and 

outside the fence line, and will describe ways to prepare for recovery 

with pertinent lessons learned.    

The Robins SAME Post has scheduled its annual golf tournament for 05 October 

(Rain Date: 10 October) at the Landings Golf course.  Lunch will be served at noon 

with a start time for the tournament at 1PM.   
 

This event allows the Post to sup-

port two college scholarships to 

assist students with engineering interests so please spread 

the word and sign up to play!  We are also looking for 

sponsors and volunteers for this event so feel free to con-

tact any Board member on how you can donate to this 

wonderful cause!  

1. Ensure Vibrant and Value Added Programs—Create 
Value for All 

2. Support STEM—Share Your Passion, Grow Your 
Replacement 

3. Focus on Veteran Transitions—Help 6,000 military 
transition from Service over the next 4 years 

SAME National Focus Areas 

Get Ready! SAME Fall Golf    



The 2017-2018 school year is off to a roaring start! 
 

Calling for Volunteers!  Listed below are ways you can get involved in the local 

STEM program:  
 

STARBASE Robins needs Career Guides throughout the year for a 30-min talk about STEM careers. 
 

   There are eleven STARBASE 2.0 afterschool clubs in area middle schools. All need 

    volunteer mentors and coaches for the FIRST Lego League teams.   

The STEM Corner 

The next Robins Post General 
Meeting will be held on 20 
September 2017 at 11:30 
am. The meeting will be held 
OFF BASE at the China buffet 
(605 Russell Parkway, Warn-
er Robins 31088).  All are 
welcome.  
 

UPCOMING DATES FOR 
2017: 
 
5 October:  Fall Golf Tournament at 
the Landings Golf Course.  Rain 
date scheduled for 10 October.  
See a board member to sponsor 
and/or sign up this event. 
 
18 October:  Board meeting ONLY 
but all are welcome to attend. 
 
 
November:  Day and Time TBD:  
Joint Meeting with the Mercer Uni-
versity Student Chapter.  Location: 
Mercer University. 

 

WHAT’S  

 COMING 

 UP… 

The Houston County Career Academy electronics and technology instructor has 

asked for STEM professionals to talk about career opportunities to Friday classes.  
 

The FIRST Robotics Competition (see www.gafirst.org) teams in Bibb and Houston 

Counties need mentors and coaches for the new year.  NOTE:  These teams took 

first and second place, respectively, in this year’s state competition and went on to 

the international competition in Houston.  
 

The annual Family STEM Night at Huntington Middle School will be on 20 Sep. 

Volunteers are needed for hands-on demonstrations and exhibits of cool technology.  
 

The annual Georgia Technology Student Association (TSA) Tech Challenge Day is 

scheduled for 9 Oct at the National Fairgrounds in Perry. Volunteers are need to 

serve as event judges in all categories.  
 

And it’s only September! To volunteer for any of these activities, please 

contact Jamie Cook at jamie.cook@us.af.mil.  
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Presenter’s Bio 
Born in St. Cloud, Minnesota, but growing up in Texas, Cindy 

Miller (PE) graduated, with Merit, from the United States Naval 

Academy, Annapolis, Maryland, in 1990, where she received a 

Bachelor of Science Degree in Ocean Engineering.  She re-

ceived a Master of Science in Civil/Structural Engineering from 

the University of Texas, Austin.   

Cindy was commissioned as a naval officer in the Civil Engineer Corps, and served 

her first tour as the Environmental Engineer at Naval Amphibious Base Little 

Creek, Virginia. Later tours included assignments in the Resident Officer in 

Charge of Construction (ROICC) offices at Naval Air Station Jacksonville, Florida, 

Naval Station Mayport, Florida, Naval Air Station Meridian, Mississippi, and Naval 

Air Station Kingsville, Texas.  At the ROICC offices, she managed more than 95 

construction projects totaling more than 53 million dollars. 

Cindy was active in SAME throughout her military career and has continued her 

spirit of involvement with SAME while employed as a Project Manager with 

CH2M.  She is currently serving as the SAME Regional Vice-President for the 

South Atlantic Region and serves as one of the Vice-Presidents of the Atlanta post.  

She has served as the post Engineering Camp Committee Chair since 2011 and 

was the Streamer Chair.   She also serves on the SAME National STEM Camp 

Committee and has been a volunteer at the SAME STEM camps for the last seven 

years.  She has volunteered at the Exploring Engineering Camp for four years.   

SAME Mission  

SAME Vision 

“To provide education and support to 

the engineering components of the 

military and uniformed services, and 

other federal, state and local govern-

ment agencies responsible for the 

nation’s infrastructure, and to ad-

vance the partnership between gov-

ernment and the architecture, engi-

neering and construction industry in 

the interest of national security.” 

 
 
 

 

“To be a premier global engineering 

organization leading the professional 

and personal growth of all members 

in support of military readiness and 

development of solutions to national 

security challenges.” 



Post Officers 
 

President 

Col James Hickman 

james.hickman@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-1100 
 

Vice President 
Mr. Mike Coats, SAME Fellow 

michael.coats@cox.net 
(478) 284-6909 
 

Secretary 
Ms. Esther Lee-Altman 
esther.lee-altman@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-9271 
 

Treasurer 
Mr. James Griffin 
jgriffin@geosyntec.com 
(478) 328-6181 
 

Senior Enlisted Advisor 
Vacant 
 
 

Directors 
Ms. Anjelica Bernier; National Liaison   
anjelica.bernier@raymondllc.com 
(770) 483-9592  Ext. 109 
 

Mr. Joe Ballard; Programs 
joe.ballard.1@us.af.mil  
(478) 327-1034 
 

Mr. Griff Cox; Education & Mentoring 
gary.cox.1@us.af.mil 
(478) 327-9269 
 

Mr. Greg Culpepper; Emergency Preparedness 
culpepperg@pondco.com 
(404) 748-4850 
 

Mr. James Griffin; Financials  
jgriffin@geosyntec.com 
(478) 328-6181 
 

Mr. Mike Coats; Events/Small Business 
michael.coats@cox.net 
(478) 284-6909 
 

Mr. Ervin Walker; Memberships (Individual & Sustaining) 
ervin.walker@aecom.com 
(404) 796-5892 
 

 

Sustaining Member Firms 
 

AECOM 
Ervin Walker; ervin.walker@aecom.com 
(404) 796-5892 / Fax n/a 

 

AMEC 
Art Warner; arthur.warner@amec.com 
(478) 923-5999 x15 / Fax 923-5776 
 
Anthem Environmental, LLC 
Duane Fulton; dfulton@anthemenv.com  
(678) 919-7143 / Cell (404) 210-1447 

 

Applied Engineering Solutions 
Pedro Camejo; pcamejo@AES-pe.com   
(478) 314-1270 / Fax 314-1271 

 

Atkins North America 
Nate Berger; nathaniel.berger@atkinsglobal.com 
(678) 247-2643 / Fax (770) 226-0967 
 
Benham Constructors, LLC 
Michael Gwyn; mike.gwyn@benham.com 
(704) 542-2902 / Fax n/a 
 
CAPE, Inc. 
John Thomas; jthomas@cape-inc.com 
(210) 360-1212 / Fax 377-2111 

 

CEMS Engineering 
Hugh Giggleman; hgiggleman@cemsengineering.com 
(843) 875-3637 / Fax 875-4509 
 
CH2M Hill 
Frank Miyagawa; frank.miyagawa@ch2m.com 
(850) 939-8300 x42 / 939-0035 

 

Clark Nexsen (Macon Office) 

Clint Hardie; chardie@clarknexsen.com 

(478) 743-8415 / Fax 743-8239 

 

Columbia Engineering  
Louis Young; lyoung@columbia-engineering.com 
(770) 925-0357 / Fax 925-0565 
 
CTI and Associates, Inc. 
Kathy Chaffin; kchaffin@cticompanies.com 
(251) 545-8427 / Fax (904) 997-8373 

 

Davis & Floyd Inc. 

Jason Eppley;  jeppley@davisfloyd.com 

(864) 229-5211 / Fax 229-7841 

 

Donaldson, Garrett & Associates, Inc. 
Elaine Hollis-Prichard; esh@dg-a.com 
(478) 474-5350 / Fax 477-2534 
 

Eaton Corporation 

Adam Byrd; adamrbyrd@eaton.com 

(678) 309-4235 / Fax  n/a 

 

EA Engineering, Science, and Technology, Inc. 

Giles Ragsdale; rragsdale@eaest.com 

(478) 960-5775 / Fax n/a 

 

F3 Solutions 

Parrish Swearingen,  parrish@f3now.com 

(478) 335-9460 / Fax 971-1344 

mailto:steven.moes@arcadis-us.com
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Sustaining Member Firms 
 
 

Flint EMC 
Jay Flesher; jflesher@flintemc.com 
(478) 919-4177/ Fax n/a 
 
Geosyntec Consultants 
James Griffin ; jgriffin@geosyntec.com 
(478) 328-6181 / Fax 929-5120 

 

Geotechnical & Environmental Consultants 
Thomas Driver; tdriver@geconsultants.com 
(478) 757-1606 / Fax 757-1608 

 

Goodwyn Mills and Caywood, Inc. 

Eric Robinson; eric.robinson@gmcnetwork.com 

(770) 442-5333 / Fax n/a 

 

Gulf Coast Architectural Group, Inc. 

Don Carlos;  don@gcarchgroup.com 

(850) 607-7328 / Fax 332-7255 

 

Ikhana, Inc. 

Bob Pickard; robert.pickard@ikhanainc.com 

(843) 364-6828 / Fax (202) 449-9840 

 

Jacobs 

Hollie Dupes; hollie.dupes@jacobs.com 

(770) 673-6635 / Fax 673-6681 

 

Landmark Engineering Group, Inc. 

Mike Shamsie;  mike.shamsie@landgroup.biz 

(309) 755-3400 / Fax 755-5522 

 

Leo A Daly 
Edward Piekarczyk; EPiekarczyk@leoadaly.com 
(404) 874-8333 / Fax 874-8830 
 
Lucia Consulting 
Shirly Lucia; luciashirley@comcast.net 
(678) 642-0094 / Fax (770) 972-6705 
 
McLean Engineering Company, Inc. 
Sean Knowles; sean.knowles@mcleanengineering.com 
(404) 520-0288 / Fax n/a 
 
Merrick & Company 
Douglas Elledge; douglas.elledge@merrick.com 
(404) 739-5100 / Fax 739-5101 

 

MWH 

Michael Coughlan; michael.j.coughlan@us.mwhglobal.com 

(202) 292-4775 / Fax n/a 

 

New South Construction Company 

Thomas N. Troutman;  ttroutman@newsouthconstruction.com  

(404) 443-4000 / Fax 443-4100 
 
Ocmulgee Site and Environmental Services, Inc. 
Wesley Woods;  lwoods@ocmulgeesite.com 
(478) 224-7070 / Fax 224-7072 
 
Parrish Construction Group 
M. Scott Hill; shill@parrishconstruction.com 
(478) 476-0385 / Fax 987-5536 
 

 

 
 

 

Pond & Company 
Mike Magahey; magaheym@pondco.com 
(678) 336-7740 / Fax 336-7744 
 
Porter Scientific Inc. 
Freda Porter;  fporter@porterscientific.com 
(910) 521-0549 / Fax 521-3599 

 

Raymond Engineering-Georgia, Inc. 

Anjelica Bernier; anjelica.bernier@raymondllc.com 
(770) 483-9592 / Fax 483-8082 

 

Reeves Construction Company 

Andy Gray; agray@reevescc.com 

(478) 743-0593 / Fax 474-9192 

 
Siemens Industry Inc 
Mark Sherry; mark.sherry@siemens.com 
(770) 935-2000 / Fax 935-2950 
 
Superior Solar Systems LLC 
Jeff Ball; jeff.ball@superiorsolar.com  
(707) 695-5454 / Fax (866) 699-9852 

 

TEPA EC, LLC 
Steve Hvizdzak; steve.hvizdzak@tepa.com 
(478) 922-7751 / Fax 922-7925 

 

TetraTech, Inc. 
Scott Covode; scott.covode@tetratech.com 
(678) 775-3108 / Fax 775-3138 

 

Toland & Mizell Architects 
Alan Toland; atoland@toland-mizell.com 
(404) 343-3500 / Fax 577-6240 

 
TRC Solutions 
LC Campbell; lcampbell@trcsolutions.com 
(478) 955-9980 / Fax  971-1398 
 
Weston Solutions, Inc. 
Kim Sanders; kimberly.sanders@westonsolutions.com 
(770) 325-7911 / Fax n/a 

 

Wolverton and Associates, Inc 
Tim Germaine;  tim.germaine@wolverton-assoc.com 
(770) 447-8999 / Fax 447-9070 

SAME Robins Post  
Sustaining Member News 
Are you with a Sustaining Member Firm?   
If you would like to become one, or if you are  not sure 
of your company’s registration status, please contact 
Mr. Ervin Walker, our Membership Director at:            
ervin.walker@aecom.com. 
 
 

Accepting Abstracts 
We are accepting abstracts for presentations for 2018. 
Let us know what presentation topics, presenters, or 
tour ideas would most interest you. We want to know 
what is important to you. Please contact Mr. Joe Bal-
lard at: joe.ballard.1@us.af.mil with feedback or for 
more information. 
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